To: Future Interests Purchasing a Brown Development Home
Aloha everyone,

My name is Wesley Nash and my wife’s name is Cathy. We purchased a Greg Brown Development
Home in April of 2007. This was my first home that | purchased, not built by me or that was not built by
my company, Nash Construction Inc.

I was a General Contractor, Engineer (both licensed in Idaho), as well as a Real Estate Developer from
Sun Valley, Idaho and am currently retired.

I was also the first full-time Building Inspector and Zoning Administrator for the City of Ketchum, idaho
in 1971, and was on contract with Bank of America as an Equity Inspector for all new homes in the Sun
Valley Area for 19 years.

My wife and | purchased our home prior to the house plans being finalized. Greg and his staff were very
supportive and allowed us to use the office and computer to tweak the house design for our lifestyle.

During the construction of the house, my wife and | worked closely with Greg and his staff of all aspects
of this home. | believe that Greg Brown, his employees and sub-contractors, were honest, professional,
efficient, and skilled in the construction trade.

After our home was completed, Greg and his team were very responsive to our punch list for warranted
items as well as new change orders that we decided to add later.

We have lived in our home for five years and are still very happy with his work. Therefore, we both can
easily recommend Brown Development homes based on our experience to date.

Mahalo,

Wiatoy Wik



